
Note to Commission: 120 W Gorham Street 
 
The owners have submitted the designs for landscaping and masonry knee wall for 120 
W Gorham Street, which was designated a local landmark in 1984. 
 
The plans call for the removal and replacement of the concrete sidewalk leading to the 
entrance, the removal of a maple tree, as well as replacement and removals of other 
plantings.  The design also proposes a short concrete masonry knee wall built adjacent to 
the sidewalk. 
 
Staff does not object to this proposal. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rebecca Cnare and Bill Fruhling 
4/27/09 
 
 


